
 

 

JAMMIN FOR JESUS CHOIR 

 

September, 2021 

 

Dear parents and children, 

 

Jammin’ For Jesus, a singing ensemble (Grades 6, 7 , 8) who typically sing for the Tuesday 8:15 a.m. 

Mass will resume on Tuesday, September 21st with practice at 2:45p.m. – 3:15p.m. on THURSDAYS. 

 

Additionally, I would like those children who will be participating to arrive, in church, on Tuesdays at 

7:45 a.m. to have a short, before Mass rehearsal. 

 

I had the opportunity to attend one of the last Masses last school year and I was very impressed at the 

behavior and participation level of the parish youth. Thank you, as parents/guardians for being a good 

primary example to your children. 

 

Mr. Christopher M. Koleske 

Dir. Music and Liturgy 

St. Mary, Hales Corners, WI 

414-425-2174 ext. 239 

Detach and return portion to Mr. Koleske for Jammin’ for Jesus 

 

Child’s name __________________________________ Grade _____   Teacher ____________________ 

Parent/Guardian name __________________________ e-mail _________________ Phone ___________ 

____________________________ I request that my child be a member of Jammin’ For Jesus Ensemble 

(Parent/Guardian signature) 

____ I am current with the SEE/Safeguarding and would attend Thursday rehearsals. 

____ I am not SEE/Safeguarding certified, but would like more information to become certified. 


